
Summer Internship Programme – 2011

The Summer Internship Programme 2011, an important training event of the National Human Rights 

Commission which is organized for students with law/social science background was inaugurated by Hon’ble 

Member, NHRC Justice Shri G.P.Mathur on 18 May 2011. Apart from the student participants, the inaugural 

function was also attended by senior officials of the Commission including Director General (Investigation) and 

Registrar (Law).

The student participants of the programme this year represent a large number of States/UTs. In this 

address to the students, Justice Shri G.P.Mathur gave a detailed account about the background and history of the 

international human rights movement as well as the human rights as they are incorporated in the Constitution of 

India. He also advised them to disseminate the knowledge gained during the programme in their respective 

institution as well as among their friends/colleagues so that the awareness of human rights issues is generated 

across the country.

(Speech by Hon’ble Member Justice Shri G.P.Mathur)



(From L TO R- Shri A.K.Garg(Registrar),Hon’ble Member Justice Shri G.P.Mathur, Shri Sunil Krishna
(DG-Investigation) and Speech by Shri J.S.Kochher (Joint Secretary-Training)
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